
Arts 

MINUTES OF THE GRAND JUNCTION ARTS COMMISSION 
MAY 2, 1990 

Commission Members 
Sandra Brown 
Mary Buss 
Vic Crumbaker 
Larry Mazzeno 
(John Patterson was 

Present: 
Ann Sanders 
Allison Sarmo 
Julie Schroeder-Wright 
Tim Wedel 

absent, excused due to illness.) 

Allison reported on a letter submitted concerning grants for 
mid-sized communities for planning assistance. 

Vic reported that we are now members of the National Assembly of Lo-
cal Arts Agencies. 

The draft of the bylaws was submitted. Allison raised the question 
of a mission statement. It was suggested that the language, 
"Statement of Purpose" be changed to read, "Statement of Mission". 
This will assist grant efforts. 

A third member may need to be added to the Executive Committee. 

It was agreed that we should meet regularly on the second Wednesday 
of each month beginning in June. The group may call an additional 
meeting on the fourth Wednesday of the month if necessary. 

The next meeting will take place on May 23, at 7:30 p.m. 

Allison distributed a list of art and cultural organizations. Addi-
tions were made. Vic suggested that we consider a newsletter later 
on. Sandra explained the Western Colorado Arts Network. 

The response to our survey was not good. It was suggested that we 
include profit, non-profit, and government-sponsored organizations. 

Larry offered his wife, Cindy, to develop a data-base system to pro-
cess information. 

Sandra suggested we begin working on questions for the survey. It 
was suggested that we ask each organization for names we may have 
left out. 

Ann suggested that we invite organizations to give input to our 
group. A Committee meeting date was set for 7:00 p.m., May 15, to 
begin to write the survey. The meeting will take place at Allison's 
home. 

Allison reported that there is going to be a regional meeting of 
arts councils on May 19 in Montrose. Vic will attend. 

Meeting adjourned. 


